
 

Ralph Getz Retirement 

 

Please join us in extending our best wishes to Ralph Getz, who is retiring 

from CASS Polymers on August 1. Ralph has worked for over 48 years in 

the construction materials industry beginning with WR Grace & Co, PPG 

Industries, Selby Battersby & Company, Harris Specialty Chemical and 

finally with PolyMax/CASS Polymers where he spent the last 20 years. He 

will be greatly missed by colleagues and customers alike.  

He is gifted with a keen epoxy mind and a cooperative nature. Ralph 
pioneered our decorative product line, PolyMax, when it was just starting 
out. He brought in much of the early new business which today is the 

backbone of our decorative product line. His experience with hangar systems for the aviation industry 
resulted in many sales in the US, Canada and overseas. He was instrumental on several jobs where 
competitors failed and PolyMax succeeded making sure the installations went smoothly. 
 
He will be greatly missed and impossible to replace. 

Ralph enjoys traveling and meeting people. Global expeditions have taken him to Canada, Central 

America, Europe, Russia and many other countries.  People who know him and visited with him at World 

of Concrete over the years remember the different Scottish tam/caps he has worn from his trips which 

has been a source of conversation and an attention at the PolyMax/CASS booth. 

We know all of you will join us in wishing Ralph well as he starts a new chapter in his interesting life. He is 
eager to catch up on the traveling he loves so much.  

Taking over for Ralph in an interim position is Josh Thompson who has over 15 years in the industry. 

Josh Thompson 

Cell # 920-621-7967  

jthompson@casspolymers.com  
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